

Presbyterian Women of The Yellowstone

We are traveling to Minneapolis June 18-21,2015 to participate in the PW triennial Churchwide Gathering, "One Body, One Spirit." We will be taking photos, messaging, sending links and posting the daily news reports of the gathering business. Find detailed information by visiting www.presbyterianwomen.org/gathering.

The business meeting of PW. Inc. begins on the evening of June 17 and concludes on June 18; the main event is 18-21 June. Merry Lee Hooks is the voting representative for our Yellowstone Presbytery. Others attending are Suzanne Bratsky, Susan Gibb, Sally Broughton and Donna Beck from Bozeman; TE Teresa Kendall from Deer Lodge; and TE Susan Ennis from Poplar.

The PW Horizons Magazine publishes daily "newspapers" during the Gathering. This year there is an effort to have a paperless event so these newspapers also will be on the internet link found above. If you would like paper copies of the Daily Horizons after the Gathering please send your name and address to hocksmerrylee@gmail.com.

The selected mission for this Gathering is the American Indian Family Center(AIFC) in St. Paul. Participants are asked to bring \$10 prepaid Target gift cards for donation, which will be dedicated during a worship service at the Gathering. If you would like to donate to this mission please give your gift cards to one of the attendees listed above, and we will be sure to deliver them.

It is our strong desire to bring the Gathering home, develop and use strategies to work for peace and justice, nurture our faith and continue to build an inclusive, caring community. Please include us in your prayers.

Merry Lee Hooks, Moderator Lucy Ennis, PW Ennis May 28, 2015